
From: Adams, Chaney
To: edumain@postandcourier.com <edumain@postandcourier.com>
CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/19/2016 6:15:22 PM
Subject: follow up

Quote from Haley press secretary Chaney Adams, " Governor Haley continues to work hard to find South Carolina 
health solutions for South Carolinians, making care more affordable and giving our patients more options."
 
On background:
 
Even the democratic governor of Minnesota says that the affordable care act is unaffordable.
 
http://minnesota.cbslocal.com/2016/10/12/gov-dayton-affordable-care-act/
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